Government of West Bengal
West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights,
ICMARD Building, 9" Floor, Block-14/2, CIT Scheme, Kolkata-700 067,
e-mail id. whscpcr@gmail.com, Tele fax: (033) 2356 0385

Memo No. 863/ WBCPCR/3T-1/2015 Dated- 15.09. 2015

Notice cancelling Notice under Memo No. 804/WBCPCR/15 dated 28""

August, 2015 issued by this Commission.

This is to notify for general information that the above Notice inviting
quotations for supply of two Assembled Desktop Computers along with UPS
and an All-in-one Printer (Excluding Fax) is hereby cancelled by the Commission
owing to poor response. A fresh Notice Inviting Quotations for the same items
will be issued shortly. Interested Vendors may watch for the same.
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